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26 March 2025 

Mayor Sunshine Coast Regional Council  

Cr Rosanna Natoli 

Email: mayor@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

Dear Mayor/Rosanna 

RE: Support for Sunshine Coast Regional Council Australian Government Election Priorities 
 
Some time ago you wrote us asking for OSCAR support for the Australian Government Election Priorities of 
the Council. At our last meeting it was determined that we ask for a meeting with you to tease out some of 
the detail of the Priorities. We agreed to wait until after the State Government 100 Day Olympics Review 
was released as that would inform some of the Priority requests. That has now occurred and has clarified 
the some of the transport proposals.  
 
However we would like to meet with you in relation to the detail of a number of the other proposals. We 
appreciate your time is limited so are only seeking a short meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Melva Hobson PSM 
President 
OSCAR Inc. 
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents) 
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